DEAR NEIGHBORS AND SUPPORTERS OF
ZULPICHER STR. 290

Pastor Armin Beuscher and the squatters’ research team
'Longterm Perspective' are inviting you to a meeting at
the occupied house:

IR N S I S N N N N N S N N S N N I A B

FRIDAY, 4TH OF MARCH AT 17H
ZULPICHER STR. 290
We would like to discuss with you the
prospective usage of the two squatted houses.

The squatters will represent the current state of discussion
regarding their usage perspective of the houses. We are also
quite interested about your point of view with regards to
the renovation plans of the city and its long-term intention
to rent the place.

How can we establish a neighborhood center in one of the
shops in the ground floor. This center could become a mee-
ting point for the refugees that found housing in the buil-
ding and could also become a meeting point for the neigh-
borhood concerning advise and self-organisation around
the topic "housing for all"?

What are your (even contrary) ideas about the meaning
and usage of such a neighborhood center?

We are looking forward to hear about

your contribution to the discussion.
With kind regards, Ziilpicher 290.



